
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The race will start and finish at Our Lady’s College 

with Refreshments afterwards.  

Looking forward to seeing you there.  Please keep an 

eye on our facebook page (Greenhills 5K & 

Remembrance Run) for further updates about the 

event. 

You can register online with MyRunResults.com 

 


